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Greetings all, 
 
Just a quick update regarding Compassion International. The short summary is that our friend=s 
friend, the Compassion International director for Canada, continues to share about the 
Immanuel approach with Compassion directors for other countries as the opportunities arise, 
but the global leadership team is so constantly challenged with urgent, practical crises (e.g., 
urgent needs for food, shelter, clothing, health care, etc) that they have a hard time making 
space to look at anything new. So continue to pray for Barry (the Compassion director for 
Canada), that the Lord would give him guidance, anointing, and favor with respect to sharing 
with his colleagues, and keep praying that the Lord would be speaking directly to the other 
country directors and to the global leadership team. Also, our friend, David Bamford, will be 
providing an Immanuel approach training at the Compassion Canada headquarters in April. So 
also pray for David and for that event, since it will obviously be another opportunity for more 
people in the CI network to learn about the Immanuel approach. 
 
Thanks for your prayers, and blessings, 
 
Dr. Lehman/Karl 
 
 
Want to support the Lehman’s Immanuel Approach work?  Click here for more information: 
https://www.immanuelapproach.com/supporting-lehmans-immanuel-approach-work/ 
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